### Membership matters

Carnie President

# Happy Spring!



SPRING SNOWSTORM TONIGHT! All of the NCCYou membership area expecting 12" of snow!\*

Earnie the Eagle goes rogue and takes over as CEO of NCCYou!

Former CEO Trina issues formal statement on page 2\*.





\*APRIL FOOLS!

# Membership matters Happy Spring!

#### A letter from our President/CEO, Trina Hoff

Dear valued NCCYou members,

Last March, our lives sure changed in many ways we never could have predicted. As we mark one year of living with the pandemic, I have been reflecting on the ways we are supporting each other and our communities.

I would like to personally thank you and let you know how grateful we are for allowing us to be your trust-ed financial partner.

In the last year, it was our goal to be here for you in life's big and small moments – as important as helping you afford your new home or securing financial resources to help make ends meet and as simple as using our secure digital tools so you are able to do your banking from anywhere.

You may have noticed that our branch lobbies have reopened to limited capacity (6 at the Arrowhead Road location and 2 at the Virginia/Mt Iron location). I appreciate all of our team members in the branches for their ongoing commitment to serving you this past year.

Looking ahead, I am optimistic that we will get back to doing business in both new and familiar ways. I am also hopeful that we will be able to do the things that bring us joy, like visiting family and friends, hugging loved ones and going to ball games.

We remain motivated to continue supporting you however, and wherever, we can as you achieve your aspirations. We are here for YOU now and in the years to come.

Thanks you for choosing NCCYou.

Trina



# NCCYou is accepting financial donations to be matched for the Second Harvest Food Bank until April 9...

Second Harvest Food Bank services all of Northeastern MN and Northwestern WI and provides over 7.7 million pounds of food to approximately 54,000 people in need.

### Membership matters

### Happy Spring!

Calling all NCCYou kids...



Open a Youth Account during the month of April and we will give you some fun gifts and a treasure map to get your financial journey with Earnie started...

Finish the treasure map to earn even more prizes!

AND... any deposit to a new or existing Youth Account in April will enter you into a drawing for \$50!

#### Membership matters

## Happy Spring!

Now that Spring is finally here, it's time to grab your friends and **GET OUTSIDE AND PLAY!** 

with great rate specials on recreation loans, NCCYou is here to

Finance your PUN!

visit www.nccyou.com to apply online call 218-279-3200 opt. 4 to apply or for more information!

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter, and don't forget to check your email and www.nccyou.com for upcoming contests and specials!



Marli and Finn, friends of President/CEO, Trina.



Rebi- friend of MSR Julie